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OUR BIRTHDAY POLICY 

 

As the school year takes off many of our students will have upcoming birthdays. We know how 

important and special your child’s birthday is. We love to celebrate your child’s birthday in school and 

do allow treats to be bought into the classroom to share. The following are guidelines that we ask you to 

follow when choosing your child’s birthday treat: 

 

1. Please DO NOT bring in cakes or cupcakes. This type of snack is very-often wasted and is 

enormously messy to clean up.  (Based on past experiences) 

 

2. Please DO NOT send in any type of candy which may be choking or hazardous to children. 

 

3. Get a list from your child’s teacher for any food allergies and prepare accordingly. 

 

4. Please notify your child’s teacher at least two-weeks in advance if you’re planning a party for 

your child. 

 

5. Please note that all parties should take place after 2:00pm  

 

6. All items should be individually wrapped for each child. 

 

Some great birthday treats are: Donut holes, rice crispy treats, apple slices, cookies, brownies or 

chocolate covered pretzels.  When providing treats please assure that all children have their own 

individual treat.  

We do encourage nutritious snacks.  Your questions or suggestions can be sent directly to Mrs. Kelly.  

As always thank you for entrusting your children in our care.       


